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Tuesday 28th August 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
At Plenty Parklands we have a camping program that begins with the prep breakfast and 
progresses through to the year 6 tour of Canberra, which we hope your child will attend next 
year. 
 
I am pleased to confirm the following dates for Canberra – The Heart of Our Nation tour: 

 
o Tuesday 14th May – Friday 17th May 2019 (inclusive) 

 
Whilst costings are yet to be finalised, we believe it will be somewhere between $800 to 
$850 for the four days. This includes the bus to the airport, the flight to Canberra, the bus 
around Canberra, entry to all activities and venues, accommodation, all meals and snacks, 
the bus trip back to Melbourne and insurance.  
 
To assist in preparations for our 2019 Canberra tour and to get an idea of numbers, we are 
seeking an expression of interest for students attending the tour next year. 
 
Please click on the following hyperlink to register your expression of interest in your child 

attending the 2019 Canberra tour. https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code?code=fhwgs 

 
Thank you for your assistance. 
Meg Seidel 
(Year 6 Canberra Tour Coordinator) 
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